












































8/27/25, 1018 AM 

• Outlook

Support for Land Donation 

From Alaina Stockwell 

Date Tue 8/26/2025 11:43 AM 

To Carissa Parlato <clerk@townofulyssesny.gov> 

Dear Town Board Members, 

Mail Carissa Parlato Outlook 

I am a Trumansburg varsity soccer player, and I strongly support the acceptance of the land donation 

for recreational use. Having more field space is essential for both youth and school programs. 

Soccer is an outlet for many young kids. There are numerous positive effects that come out of the 

game. You build so many friendships, while also keeping your body and mind healthy. Not to mention 

the amazing coaches who are role models for the kids. Soccer is fun, but it also makes us better 

people. 

Please accept this donation and give our community the facilities we need. 

Thank you, 

Alaina Stockwell 
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Outlook

Comment for park discussion

From Rachel Ostlund 
Date Wed 8/27/2025 10:50 AM
To Carissa Parlato <clerk@townofulyssesny.gov>

Hi Carissa - 
The statement below is in support of the Town accepting the land donation, could it please be read at
the meeting? I am not able to attend in person. Thank you! 

---

I am writing in support of the town accepting the generous land donation from the Pritts family, in
order to create a community park. 
It's incredibly important that we prioritize the creation of free, accessible parks, and the land donation
is providing the town with the rare opportunity to do just that.  
We need safe, free spaces that everyone can access in order to spend time outdoors, as well as spaces
where kids can run around, play sports and be outside.  
Everyone, regardless of income, deserves equitable access to green space - and having a Town park in
a central location means that the myriad benefits of outdoor recreation will be available to everyone in
our community. It also is a symbol of the Town's commitment to shared resources and creating
welcoming spaces for all. 
Easy, equitable access to parks and green spaces not only gives people access to space that improves
their mental and physical well-being, but free community parks are an essential part of creating the
social infrastructure necessary for healthy, vibrant and interconnected communities.  
Parks are egalitarian spaces where informal encounters and new connections bolster and build
community - and as our community continues to grow and change over time, having spaces where
both new and long-time residents and families can interact and build social connections are an
important way to develop and create a sense of community identity. 
I am so excited for the tremendous possibility that this space holds!

- Rachel Ostlund 
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